Date
Name

Address

City, State

Zip

RE: 
Request Assistance to Avoid Potential 27 % Cut to Medicare Providers 
Dear ___________________:

As a sleep professional, and as a member of the American Academy of Sleep Medicine (AASM), I am contacting your office to request your assistance in preventing the drastic and unreasonable cuts to Medicare providers. The AASM is a professional health care organization composed of over 9,500 sleep professionals and 2,200 accredited centers and the leader in setting standards and promoting excellence in sleep medicine health care, education and research. 

As you know, physicians face a 27 percent cut in the Medicare sustainable growth rate (SGR) formula scheduled to take effect January 1, 2012.  
Many patients treated for sleep disorders are Medicare beneficiaries. If Congress allows this abrasive and extreme cut to occur, many sleep providers will be unable to continue to treat Medicare patients. The consequence of enacting these punitive cuts will cause a substantial and severe access to care crisis for Medicare patients.
The seriousness of sleep disorders is one of great significance; it is estimated that 50 to 70 million Americans chronically suffer from a sleep disorder, which hinders daily functioning and adversely affects health and longevity. The cumulative long-term effects of sleep deprivation and sleep disorders have been associated with a wide range of deleterious health consequences including an increased risk of hypertension, diabetes, obesity, depression, heart attack and stroke. One of the most common sleep disorders is Obstructive Sleep Apnea (OSA), an often under-diagnosed condition that occurs in 4 percent of men and 2 percent of women, and the prevalence increases with age as well as with weight. In addition, chronic insomnia affects more than 30 million Americans. 
Understanding the wide prevalence of sleep disorders and the associated co-morbidities and consequences, it is imperative that Congress resolve the Medicare issue quickly so that physicians can continue to care for our patients.   

If you have any questions or would like to discuss these issues further, please contact me immediately. 

On a personal note, I greatly appreciate your governance of our state. 

Sincerely, 
